
Subject: Re: Next RailML-Meeting in Vienna/Austria
Posted by Vasco Paul Kolmorgen on Wed, 11 Jan 2006 21:06:58 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On Wed, 11 Jan 2006 08:27:56 +0100, Martin Jacob <mj@bahntechnik.de>
wrote:

> I suggest to shift the RailML meeting to the 8th of march and not to the 7th because the
conference start the 9th of march.

Sorry, but as far as I know, the 8th of march is not possible due to
some time conflicts.

Would you prefer the 7th or the 23rd then?

Vasco
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